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Ag laws are stopping free speech they also allow people to get away with anything they feel like 
even if it is criminal. No one should be free to cause unmentionable suffering to others. All 
farms should be open to inspection indeed should have 24 hour surveillance for the protection 
of all species from the atrocities that happen behind closed doors. By allowing AG rules it is 
allowing the horrors to be legal, and those that fight for justice to become illegal. Please make 
sure that AG laws do NOT get passed. 


